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RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP

We are nearing the end of 2020 and hope you will be joining us
in 2021 as APAOG has a few exciting things to share with you
soon. We appreciate your continued membership and can help
assist you in renewing your membership for the next year.
Renew early and continue to take advantage of all that APAOG
has to offer its members.

Do you have questions regarding your membership? Click here
to login to your account or email us and we will do our best to
answer your questions!

Membership

APAOG's Career Center

APAOG's career center may be the place
for you to start your search for a new
career, build your resume or post any
current opening(s). The easy-to-use
website has a variety of different options
depending on what you are looking for.
Click the button below to begin using the
resources available to help both employers
and job seekers:

Start Your Search

APAOG On-Demand Webinars

There are only a few days left to earn credit from
viewing the Labor & Delivery Webinar presented by
Kristy Goodman, PA-C. This webinar is available in
APAOG's webinar library and you can access the
recording as well as submit the evaluation for credit
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until December 1, 2020. Webinars are FREE for
APAOG members, so take advantage of this
opportunity today!

2020 Webinars Eligible for CME:
Endometriosis presented by Heather Hackbarth, PA-C (Available for credit until
March 2021)

View Webinar Library

AAPA 2021 - Registration Open!

AAPA's Annual Conference will take place
May 22-26, 2021.

The conference will be offered as a hybrid
with both in-person and virtual registration
options.

Click the button below for more
information and take advantage of early
bird pricing!

AAPA 2021

COVID-19 Resources

As we all continue to navigate the ways in which we can
work through the current pandemic, we are working to
keep our website updated with resources for both
members and non-members.

Check out our resource page through the button below
and share with those who may benefit from the available
information!

COVID-19 Resources

Helpful Links

APAOG Board of Directors

​APAOG Committee Chairs

Student Resources

Membership Details

Career Center

Advertise with APAOG!
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Advertise with APAOG!

Are you interested in
advertising on the

APAOG website and in
the monthly eNews?

Click here to learn
more!
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